Sandi DiSipio

From: Derek Delacourt

Sent: Friday, July 30, 2010 9:12 AM
To: : Sandi DiSipio

Subject: FW. 2371 South Livernois

This is the email from SHPQ, for the file

From: Arnold, Amy (MSHDA) [mailto:ARNOLDA@michigan.gov]
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2010 10:10 AM

To: Derek Delacourt

Subject: RE: 2371 South Livernois

| haven't reviewed it yet and probably won't get to until after the NAPC conference. The first week of August at the
earliest. The report arrived in our office a couple of days after the last Review Board meeting. The next meeting is in
Sept but we send them the reports and cormmments about a month in advance.

From: Derek Delacourt [mailto:delacoud@rochesterhills.org]
Sent: Friday, July 16, 2010 3:58 PM

To: Arnoid, Amy (MSHDA)

Subject: 2371 South Livernois

Amy,

We sent up a copy of a study report for 2371 South Livernois, | was hoping to get a copy of the Staff comments if possible.

Thank you,

Derek

Derek Delacourt

Deputy Director



